
A BIG WELCOME to the family friendly club 
for all leaf sprung Land Rovers that leak!!
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Welcome to the second newsletter of the Series I, II, 
III Club. In this edition, we launch the Club’s online 
shop, include a report of our display at the Amberley 
Land Rover Day, reveal details of next year’s Club 
Rally and provide an update on the stunning growth 
in membership since the first newsletter.

SAVE THE DATE
OUR FIRST CLUB RALLY DATES
        

DATES
1ST - 4TH AUGUST 2024

        

LOCATION
RUTLAND WATER

Find out more about the first Land Rover 
Series I, II, III Club rally by clicking the 
link below.

Don’t forget to book in early! 

https://www.series123club.co.uk/
rallies/2024/rally2024.html

CLUB SHOP NOW OPEN
Announcing Official Club Merchandise

After investigating several UK suppliers, the Club 
online shop is now up and running, just in time to get 
those Christmas stocking fillers. Check out the range 
of gentlemen, ladies and kids clothing, as well as area 
specific Series I, II, III Club mugs for that tea or coffee 
in-between Land Rover repairs.

Head on over NOW to the Club shop here:

www.series123club.co.uk/shop/shop.html

Additional designs involving leaf springs etc. are 
in development and will be announced in the next 
newsletter. And if you have ideas or suggestions for 
Club merchandise, have a word with your Area Rep, or 
send an email to hello@series123club.co.uk

https://www.facebook.com/LandRoverSeries123Club
https://www.instagram.com/series123club/
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AMBERLEY MUSEUM LAND ROVER DAY
Report from Eddie Grinsead | Surry & Sussex AR

Back in September, the Surrey and Sussex 
area group ‘did the Club proud’ with a great 
display of Series I, II and III Land Rovers at 
what is traditionally a leaf sprung only event, 
that was extended to coilers, those with air 
suspension and even a few without hi and low 
range. 

This was of course, to celebrate the 75th 
anniversary of Land Rover and included more 
of the Land Rover range of vehicles. A hearty 
breakfast in the museum café followed by a 
walk around and catchup with friends old and 

new, including our Membership Secretary. 
John brought along some extra club banners 
and his excellent recruitment pitch, and it 
wasn’t long until the new memberships were 
flooding in. 

A big thank you to all for great support on the 
day, to Darren for organising parking and for 
the use of his surname for those who hadn’t 
pre-booked. Stuart for the steady supply of 
tailgate burgers and thanks to whoever it was 
who arranged the excellent weather on the 
day.

https://www.facebook.com/LandRoverSeries123Club
https://www.instagram.com/series123club/
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MEMBERSHIP
So come and join the fun by contacting 
membership@series123club.co.uk 

for more information and to join, especially 
while the membership is still FREE! 

SUPPLYING THE FUEL 
Sharing the Costs...

A huge thank you to everyone who’s already 
sent a donation. It’s really appreciated and 
has helped us with some of the basic set up 
costs.

So far, we haven’t charged a joining fee, and 
don’t intend to start until we have something 
more tangible to offer, even then it would 
only be to cover costs such as insurance, 
promotional items, web-hosting fees, printing 
and mailings, etc. For now, we are asking 
for a small donation in lieu of a membership 
fee towards the new Club’s set up costs, and 
you will find a ‘Donate’ button here; 

www.series123club.co.uk

Please click NOW! and give us what you can 
afford, every bit counts; and please accept 
our sincere thanks for your support and 
generosity.

THE CLUB IS GROWING!

Since sending out the last Newsletter, 
membership has trebled, extending across 
the UK and around the world. Please 
continue to spread the word.

https://www.facebook.com/LandRoverSeries123Club
https://www.instagram.com/series123club/

